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Year 6 SATs Week: Monday 12th May – Thursday 15th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
As you will already know, the Year 6 SATs tests will be taking place from Monday 12th – 
Thursday 15th May 2025.  The children have worked very hard towards this and we will be 
making sure that they are well-supported in school to do their best.   
 
To help with this, the Year 6 team will be running a ‘tea and toast’ club on the days of the SATs 
where children will be able to meet up with their friends before school to make the best possible 
start to the day.  Y6 children will be allowed to come into school at the earlier time of 8:25 am 
on the SATs days (if your child does not want to attend the tea and toast club, they must be in 
school by 8:45 as usual).  They should come straight to the dinner hall gate on Nether Street 
where they will be admitted by the Y6 staff.  There is no charge for this ‘tea and toast’ club. 
 
The SATs tests take place in the mornings only and none of the tests lasts for more than one 
hour – most are 45 minutes or less.  The SATs week timetable looks like this: 
 

Monday 12th 
May 2025 

Tuesday 13th 
May 2025 

Wednesday 
14th May 

2025 

Thursday 
15th May 

2025 

Friday 16th 
May 2025 

Tea and toast 
club 8:25am 

Tea and toast 
club 8:25am 

Tea and toast 
club 8:25am 

Tea and toast 
club 8:25am 

NORMAL 
SCHOOL DAY 

SATS 
Spelling, 

Punctuation 
and Grammar 

SATS 
Reading 

SATS 
Maths 

Arithmetic and 
Reasoning 

SATS 
Maths 

Reasoning 
NO SATS 

 
To allow your child to have the best possible start to the day, please make sure that they have 
gone to bed on time in the days running up to the SATs and that they have had breakfast 
before leaving the house (they are, of course, welcome to top up at the ‘tea and toast’ club).  
Many thanks for your support with this. 
 
If your child is ill on the day of any of the SATs tests, please contact the office as soon as 
possible to let us know. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 6 Team 


